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Our curriculum 

drivers are: 

C 
Community 

A 
Aspiration 

R 
Resilience 

E 
Empathy 

 

   Mental Health & Wellbeing Parents Meeting 

Tuesday 22nd Nov, 6-7pm 

Just a reminder, it would be fantastic if parents were able to come along to 

this information evening.  

As you know, the number of children facing difficulties in this area is rising, 

partly due to the COVID pandemic.  Some of the difficulties are ‘short 

term’, whilst some may be longer term. 

This meeting will be an opportunity to find out some information regarding 

Mental Health and Wellbeing, how school supports children (with a focus 

on nature and the outdoors) and an opportunity to take part in some of the 

activities that we do with the children.  It would be great if you could bring 

a phone / torch to complete one of the activities! 

 
Football  

    

Our boys football team competed in a tournament  away at Riccall CP 

School last week.  They had a cracking 8-1 win against Carlton and 2 

very close games against Barlby Bridge and Riccall.   

Well done boys!   

http://www.hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk/
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Dates for the Diary… 

Fri 18th Nov 

• Festive Fair 3.15pm – 4.30pm (donations 

of baking to be dropped off at the 

office on the morning please) 

 

Mon 12th Dec 

• Christmas Concerts 

 

Tues 13th Dec 

• Christmas Concerts 

 

Thur 15th Dec 

• Christmas Part Day and Christmas 

Dinner 

 

Fri 16th Dec 

• Christmas Jumper Day & School Closes 

for Christmas break 

 

Wed 4th Jan 

• School Re-opens for Spring Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Last week’s winning class was Cedar again. Well 

done Cedar class. Your £10 reward will be “banked” 

for you to use towards the end of the year. 

The raffle winner (all children are entered into the 

raffle if they have been in school all week and on 

time) was Lucie K, well done Lucie! 

 

I am sure you will be aware that the football World 

Cup begins on Sunday 20th November.  

We will be doing some activities around this, as we 

know that lots of the children take a keen interest in 

football.  

Each class will be allocated a team to follow and 

Miss Richardson and Mrs Chappell are intending 

(time permitting) to undertake a few activities with 

children (if they wish) over lunch times in the first 

week of the tournament.  

We are also hoping to show the first England game, 

versus Iran on the afternoon of Monday 21st Nov.    

Children do not have to watch the game and if 

they do not, they will be engaged in activities in 

their classes.  

If you do not want your child to watch the game, 

please let us know by Friday 18th Nov. 

Inspirational Person 

 

Lucy Liu 

 

 Information regarding our Christmas 

performances and tickets will be coming 

out via Parentmail this week.  Please note 

that tickets will be limited as we have a 

maximum capacity in the hall for fire 

regulations. 

Kitchen Assistant  

We currently have a vacancy, from January 2023 for 

a Kitchen Assistant; 2 days per week (7 hours).  If you 

are interested, or know of someone who may be, 

please contact the office for further details.   
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Year 1 Multiskills 

    

Oak Class had a brilliant afternoon at Barlby High School last week, taking part in a range 

of multi skills activities with schools from our cluster. 


